
TOWN OF ACTON 

SELECTMEN’S MEETING  

JUNE 30, 2006 

 

 

A special called and posted meeting was held on June 30,2006, at 11:30 a.m. for the purpose of 

appointing a treasurer to fill out the term of Catherine Harding until June 30, 2007. 

 

On a motion by Jim Driscoll, Victoria Ridlon was appointed. 

 

On a motion by Jim Driscoll, the intent to appoint Jennifer Roux as Tax Collector and Town 

Clerk as of July 8, 2006 to July 8, 2008  was voted. 

 

Jim asked that the records show that Deputy Treasurer has deposited in excess of $100,000.00  

in the bank which has not been entered on the computer.  

 

Those present were Selectmen Nancy Ruma, Tony Cogliandro and secretary, Lorraine Yeaton. 

 


